
January 5, 2019 
 
PSA General Meeting Minutes 
 
Call to order by Victor Picou (President) at 12:40.  Total attendees: 37. 
Steve Linsley discussed his desire to create portraits of all PSA members over the next year. 
Leah Knecht is currently displaying her work at the Hastings Ranch Library. 
Past member Arline Helm has her work on display at the Geo Gallery. Proceeds from any sales are 

going to the scholarship fund. 
Exhibitions: 

 Larry Rodgers discussed the New Members Showcase to be held at McGinty’s. It will be 
held February 1 – 16 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Postcards should be available soon. 

 Rebecca Pollack and Leah Knecht discussed Convergence: Women Artists of Pasadena. It 
will be held at the Neutra in Silverlake. The requirements for this show will be relaxed a 
little so that each artist can display up to four pieces instead of the usual three. Also, pieces 
previously shown in other shows can still be shown in this show. It will run from March 6 – 
26. The artist’s reception will be March 9. Jurying for the show will be January 26 and 
pickup will be on January 27. 

 Larry - 94th Annual PSA Exhibition – Jurying will be in March. The show will be June 3 – 27. 
Art bins will also be available for those who want them. Printed catalogs for past annual 
shows are still being worked out. 

Larry discussed Art for Kids. We collected about $400 for Home of Hope. We are starting the 2019 
campaign now with a goal of doubling the contributions from 2018. Alice Dworkin is the 
chairperson for this campaign. 

Vic gave a thanks to Leah for doing this month’s newsletter. Thanks also went to Gina Fernandez 
for doing it over the past few years. We will be in need of someone to take up the position 
on a regular basis. There was a suggestion that perhaps it could be a shared position. Steve 
Linsley said that he might be interested. 

Karen Holgerson’s will be hosting the January Salon at her house January 12 (Saturday at 1:00 
p.m.). Her address is 1510 New York Drive, Altadena. It’s a great place to talk to other 
artists about different artistic processes. 

Vic will be hosting a gathering of sculptors at his house January 20. 
Darien Donner discussed the exhibition at Storrier Stearns Japanese Gardens. There were many 

prints and cards sold. She suggested planning to look now for small items that could be 
shown there in November of 2019.  

Mims Ellis held the art raffle and mentioned that the money raised would go toward assisting in 
dues for needy members. 

Several artists brought samples of their artwork to show. 
 
Next meeting is February 2 at McGinty’s 
Meeting adjourned at 2:45. 
 
After the general meeting we had a presentation by Robert Crook about Copyright laws. It was 

both informative and scary at the same time. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Danny Mattijetz (Recording Secretary) 
 


